
 
 

 

NOTICE OF EMERGENCY CLOSURE 
 

Due to the threat of a serious weather event, 

City of Pine Lake offices will be closed Thursday and Friday, 

September 26th and 27th, 2024. 

 

Essential services will remain on site, and administrative staff 

will maintain remote access during regular working hours. 

 

Please report any non-emergency events to 
info@pinelakega.net. 

 

 

Thank you; be safe. 

-Administration 
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